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CALLED MEETING NOTES - WW Board of Trustees  

April 1, 2020 

 

Present: Kevin Cloud, Lanair Worsham Sr., Steve Collins, Courtney Rubendall, Lanair Worsham Jr., Heather 

Lanier, Tonya McDaniel, Laura Beth Tucker,  

 

PHONE:  Ashley Griner, Chip Davis, David Cooper, Christy Ward, Susan Glass, Harrell Rackley, Cader Cox IV 

 

Lanair Worsham Jr. called meeting to order and Chip Davis opened with a word of prayer. 

 

**Note: moments prior to the beginning of this meeting, Governor Kemp issued “Shelter in Place” to begin 6:00 pm 

Friday, April 3rd 2020 until Monday, April 13th, at 11:59 PM.  

 

 

 Headmaster – Kevin Cloud 

 As we met, breaking news concerning the state of GA “Sheltering in Place” and an announcement that ALL 

Public Schools will remain closed for the remainder of the school year. 

 Distance learning will take place until further notice. 

 Instead of 4/3, 4/2 will now be the last day to turn in physical work at the school. 

 Next week, 4/6-4/10, will be treated as our originally planned SPRING BREAK.  

 Students/Teachers will commence with instruction on 4/13. 

 Mr. Travis is working on student WW email accounts. Teachers will use student WW email for communication.  

 Bloomz, email, Zoom, Google classroom, etc. will be used (and is already being used) for instruction/assignment 

delivery. 

 Schedule/Structure will resemble the following: 

o Lower School – teachers available 10-1 Monday-Thursday. Teachers may deliver content, answer 

questions via email, Bloomz, phone, etc. Completed work for each day will count as attendance for that 

day.  

o MS/HS – 1st, 2nd, 3rd period to be held on Monday & Wednesday. 4th, 5th, 6th to be held on Tuesday & 

Thursday. Fridays will be open for DE/AP classes or private sessions with students as needed. Classes to 

be approx. 40 min, in order to accommodate transitions. Teachers will use various platforms/media to 

deliver instruction/assignments. Students will be asked to check-in via email, video, text, etc. to mark 

attendance. 

o Students will need to contact teachers via their WW email by 4/10 in order to facilitate 

instruction/communication when school reconvenes on 4/13. 

 Lab – hoping to make available for individual help 

 GRADUATION(s) – All ideas under consideration along with earliest practical date(s). 

 Tech for Teachers – myself and Mr. Travis Moss are working to offer assistance and make all tools available. 

High PRAISE to EVERYONE doing their best in this endeavor! 

 GISA webinar – attended discussion with “CARES ACT” experts. 

 CARES Act – (Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act) – we do qualify. However, research and 

consideration will be given as to how we might move forward and possibly pursue this type of assistance. Another 

webinar meeting will be held on 4/2 to further discuss CARES Act.  

 Project Update – Insulation in Gym is complete!  

 

 

 


